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Hi,

I live in_ and read with interest the plans to build 170 homes in Statham. |

walk my dog every day past Statham School, carefully dodging the parked cars all along the road
as Mums drop off their children. | dread to think what it’s going to be like when a minimum of
170 new households are built. Surely the planners have realised there is no room for further
parked cars outside the school? If the road was widened or indeed parking spaces allocated for
parents to safely drop off their children it would be much safer. | am not against further
housebuilding, in fact | am heartily in agreement with the proposed new houses to be built
behind The Stor [

Around Statham Lodge and Statham School is particularly narrow and does have restrictive views
of incoming traffic, as well as making it even more difficult for bus drivers.

| recommend widening the road or allocating parking slots and decreasing the number of houses
to be built, therefore making it a viable proposition for all concerned.

Helen Clark





